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Notice to all Members, 

Subject: Changes to the list of Indian Single Stock Futures Contracts 

 
Pursuant to the DGCX By-Laws, and Clearing Rules of the DCCC, Members are hereby advised 

of the following. 

 

DGCX will be making the following changes in its list of Indian Single Stock Futures Contracts 

(“the Contracts”) that are available for trading. 

 

DGCX will delist the following Indian SSF Contracts with effect from close of market hours on 

20 July 2023. 

 

1. GAIL (India) Ltd. (DGAIL) 

2. Housing Development Finance Corporation Ltd. (DHDFC) 

3. Indian Oil Corporation Ltd. (DIOC) 

4. Vedanta Ltd. (DVEDL) 

5. Yes Bank Ltd. (DYESBANK) 

 

Members requiring further information with regard to this Notice should contact their 

Relationship Manager.  

 
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 

 

 
Nasser Aljasmi 

Director – Trading & Surveillance  


